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            13 September 2019 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
 

    

Re: Pre – School Family Picture Board 
 

    (EYFS links: Promoting British Values / Understanding of the World) 
 
Pre-school Class is designing a Family Picture Board with a view to enable the children to 
discuss similarities and differences within our family dynamics, cultural celebrations and 
places of origin. 
In this regard, we would like to ask parents and carers to bring in a picture of their children 
and close family that will help to promote their speaking and listening skills and enrich their 
understanding about selves, our community and the world. 
 
If you would like more information please see Ann Marie (pre-school team leader) or any 
other pre-school staff member (Patience, Sherry or Patricia). 
 
Also, please take a moment to look at our new colourful Planning board by the Reception 
office. It is meant to show you what topics, books, activities and learning we are covering 
over this year. Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
 Pre-School Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


